
  
 
Riding for the Disabled - this Sunday 
It is not still too late to come - we would welcome more players; put your name on the list on the 
board. 
 
Any raffle prizes or contributions to morning tea also welcomed. 
 
Next Improvers Lesson - 20 September  - More Bidding and Card Play 
Next lesson is Wed 20 Sep at 7pm covering More Bidding and Card Play.  Names on list in foyer please.   
 

Combining the Bronze/Silver Nights - Idea Only 
We discussed this in depth at the Committee meeting last night and have decided to put the idea on 
hold for one more year to allow us to see how many new players we are going to attract and to work 
through the logistics (Teams in particular as well as directing combined sessions).  We will review the 
situation again mid next year. 
 
Website Results 
From 2024 we have decided to submit our results directly to the Bridge NZ website meaning that the 
results shown there will be identical to those on our tablets/Scorer.  Closer to the time we will let you 
know the new link to click on (and it will also go up on our website) but for the rest of the year it is 
business as usual (meaning the official results are those on the back wall). 
 
Some Housekeeping  
 
The Blue Book 
 
The A5 size hard cover blue book is missing from the right hand draw of the desk under the computer. 
 
Has anyone seen it or moved it?  It contains a lot of info we need.   
 
Hope & Associates and Oamaru IT Pairs Competitions - 9 November 
For all those who are in either the Hope & Associates Competition and/or the Oamaru IT Pairs 
Competition: please note that the Hope & Associates round listed for 9 November will be replaced by 
an Oamaru IT Pairs round.  This will mean that each competition will then have had 6 nights of which 5 
to count.  (One substitute score allowed; results played with partner are counted first).  Please check 
with your Oamaru IT Pairs partner to see if they can play on 9 November 
 
 
Regards 
Alison (Secretary) 


